NZARO Limited Rally Trials

The Limited Rally Trial provides an opportunity for newer rally trialists, especially those in more

isolated areas, to gain certificates towards their NZARO qualifications whilst reducing the amount of

travel required. LRTs are primarily organised for the benefit of members of the organising club or

training group, but depending on the number of participating members, the organising group may

accept prior registrations from other NZARO members.

The conditions for running a Limited Rally Trial are as follows:

CLASSES TO BE OFFERED.

JUDGING.

A limited number of classes are offered at each trial; eg. the trial may consist of
Foundation and Novice classes only, or such other classes as required by the
participants;

Each trial will be limited to one code of Rally, ie. standard Rally, or Zoom, or Handy
Dog;

Trials may be run once or twice a term, probably in a normal class time, with the
frequency of trials being determined by the needs of the members;

The holding of any number of Limited Rally Trials should not be deemed to relieve a
rally club or group from their responsibility to hold general Rally events for the
benefit of all NZARO members;

The trial will be judged by an approved NZARO judge, who may be a member of the
participating group;

A Limited Rally Trial will be run under the same competition rules as a normal rally
trial;

NZARO Certificates will be awarded for qualifying or merit scores, but ribbons will
not be awarded;

The requirement for a candidate for a Rally Qualification to gain three qualifying
scores under at least two different judges will still apply;

FEES and FORMS.
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Each participant will pay a fee per entry in lieu of the normal club trial registration
fee;

The judge or trial organiser will forward the collected fees (or the normal trial
registration fee, currently $20, whichever is the lesser), together with the schedule
of results, to the Secretary NZARO, within 10 days of the date of the trial;

The entry fee will be determined from time to time by the NZARO committee and
will be initially set at $2.00 per dog per entry.

Application form —the normal form can be used.



